
 

 

Barone Rampante is back! 
 

› Giuseppe Cipriani brings back the legendary team that signed fantastic 
victories in the 90’s with Zanardi and Barrichello.  

 

› Barone Rampante is set to made its return in competition rejoining the 
World Series Formula V8 3.5  with two cars  
 
(26/01/2017)  - The Veneto team was already in the discipline last year with Cipriani as its sole driver, who 
ran the team under the name of Durango. In 2017, the Italian team will line-up two cars. Giuseppe Cipriani 
will be behind the wheel of one of the Formula Renault 3.5. The team is close to sign a deal with a second 
driver, who will be announced soon. 
 
Barone Rampante was a successful team in the FIA Formula 3000 racing great drivers such as Alex 
Zanardi, Rubens Barrichello and Andrea Montermini. 
 
Giuseppe Cipriani, team owner and driver 
 
“I’m really glad to carry on within the Series with the Barone Rampante cameback! We’ll put two cars in the 
grid and our second driver we’ll be announced soon! I’m really proud to be in this new chapter within the 
WEC athmosphere. If we add the V8 sound and the close racing I think we’ll have a fantastic Season 
ahead! Can’t wait to be in the first test in Motorland Aragon!” 
 

 


